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FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST FOI/013747 - Overseas visitors
Under the Freedom of Information Act can you please provide me with the following information:

1.The amount invoiced for overseas visitors’ care during the financial years 2015/16 = £101,328 and 2016/17 =
£102,176.

Of this, I would like to know, if possible, the amount invoiced to a UK address. -  All invoices were sent to UK
addresses as per the data held on Patient Care system

2. The amount of money that was recouped by the overseas visitor management team during the same period
outlined above. 2015/2016 - £33,410 & 2016/2017 - £41,690

3. The government introduced upfront NHS fees for overseas visitors during October 2017.

Can you provide me with a) your impact assessment b) any media lines to take, briefings or Q&As produced by your
media team c) your financial projections of the scheme for the next three financial years .- As the volume of
Overseas Visitors treated at this Trust is minimal, this question is not applicable.



